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The	proposed	solar	increase	is	still	far	from	what	we	should	be	receiving.	I	
purchased	solar	panels	when	60	cents	per	kw/hr		was		available,	to	supplement	
my	power	but	also	for	a	greener,	natural	future	.....	I	wasn't	doing	it	to	be	later	
robbed	and	disappointed	by	my	own	government.	
	
David	Dansie		
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